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Known for its accessible, precise approach, Epp's DISCRETE MATHEMATICS WITH
APPLICATIONS, 5th Edition, introduces discrete mathematics with clarity and
precision. Coverage emphasizes the major themes of discrete mathematics as
well as the reasoning that underlies mathematical thought. Students learn to
think abstractly as they study the ideas of logic and proof. While learning
about logic circuits and computer addition, algorithm analysis, recursive
thinking, computability, automata, cryptography and combinatorics, students
discover that ideas of discrete mathematics underlie and are essential to
today’s science and technology. The author’s emphasis on reasoning provides
a foundation for computer science and upper-level mathematics courses.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.Engage students
with examiner Sue Pemberton's unique, active-learning approach, ideal for
EAL students. This new edition is fully aligned to the Extended part of the
latest Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics syllabus (0580), for examination from
2020.This book contains the reading texts which accompany Book 1 Analysing
Business Cases (order code LB160/01-02).Accessible to all students with a
sound background in high school mathematics, A Concise Introduction to Pure
Mathematics, Fourth Edition presents some of the most fundamental and
beautiful ideas in pure mathematics. It covers not only standard material
but also many interesting topics not usually encountered at this level, such
as the theory of solving cubic equations; Euler’s formula for the numbers of
corners, edges, and faces of a solid object and the five Platonic solids;
the use of prime numbers to encode and decode secret information; the theory
of how to compare the sizes of two infinite sets; and the rigorous theory of
limits and continuous functions. New to the Fourth Edition Two new chapters
that serve as an introduction to abstract algebra via the theory of groups,
covering abstract reasoning as well as many examples and applications New
material on inequalities, counting methods, the inclusion-exclusion
principle, and Euler’s phi function Numerous new exercises, with solutions
to the odd-numbered ones Through careful explanations and examples, this
popular textbook illustrates the power and beauty of basic mathematical
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concepts in number theory, discrete mathematics, analysis, and abstract
algebra. Written in a rigorous yet accessible style, it continues to provide
a robust bridge between high school and higher-level mathematics, enabling
students to study more advanced courses in abstract algebra and analysis.In
their bestselling MATHEMATICAL STATISTICS WITH APPLICATIONS, premiere
authors Dennis Wackerly, William Mendenhall, and Richard L. Scheaffer
present a solid foundation in statistical theory while conveying the
relevance and importance of the theory in solving practical problems in the
real world. The authors' use of practical applications and excellent
exercises helps students discover the nature of statistics and understand
its essential role in scientific research. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.The cornerstone of ELEMENTARY LINEAR ALGEBRA,
6e, INTERNATIONAL EDITION is the authors' clear, careful, and concise
presentation of materialùwritten so that students can fully understand how
mathematics works. This program balances theory with examples, applications,
and geometric intuition for a complete, step-by-step learning system.The
Sixth Edition incorporates up-to-date coverage of Computer Algebra Systems
(Maple/MATLAB/Mathematica); additional support is provided in a
corresponding technology guide. Data and applications also reflect current
statistics and examples to engage students and demonstrate the link between
theory and practice.New Syllabus Mathematics (NSM) is a series of textbooks
specially designed to provide valuable learning experiences to engage the
hearts and minds of students sitting for the GCE O-level examination in
Mathematics. Included in the textbooks are Investigation, Class Discussion,
Thinking Time, Journal Writing, Performance Task and Problems in Real-World
Contexts to support the teaching and learning of Mathematics. Every chapter
begins with a chapter opener which motivates students in learning the topic.
Interesting stories about Mathematicians, real-life examples and
applications are used to arouse students’ interest and curiosity so that
they can appreciate the beauty of Mathematics in their surroundings. The use
of ICT helps students to visualise and manipulate mathematical objects more
easily, thus making the learning of Mathematics more interactive. Ready-touse interactive ICT templates are available at http://www.shinglee.com.sg/
StudentResources/This text is designed for an introductory probability
course at the university level for sophomores, juniors, and seniors in
mathematics, physical and social sciences, engineering, and computer
science. It presents a thorough treatment of ideas and techniques necessary
for a firm understanding of the subject. The text is also recommended for
use in discrete probability courses. The material is organized so that the
discrete and continuous probability discussions are presented in a separate,
but parallel, manner. This organization does not emphasize an overly
rigorous or formal view of probability and therefore offers some strong
pedagogical value. Hence, the discrete discussions can sometimes serve to
motivate the more abstract continuous probability discussions. Features: Key
ideas are developed in a somewhat leisurely style, providing a variety of
interesting applications to probability and showing some nonintuitive ideas.
Over 600 exercises provide the opportunity for practicing skills and
developing a sound understanding of ideas. Numerous historical comments deal
with the development of discrete probability. The text includes many
computer programs that illustrate the algorithms or the methods of
computation for important problems. The book is a beautiful introduction to
probability theory at the beginning level. The book contains a lot of
examples and an easy development of theory without any sacrifice of rigor,
keeping the abstraction to a minimal level. It is indeed a valuable addition
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to the study of probability theory. --Zentralblatt MATHNew Syllabus
Mathematics is a series of four books. These books follow the Mathematics
Syllabus for Secondary Schools, implemented from 2007 by the Ministry of
Education, Singapore. The whole series covers the complete syllabus for the
Singapore-Cambridge GCE �O� Level Mathematics. The sixth edition of New
Syllabus Mathematics retains the goals and objectives of the previous
edition, but has been revised to meet the needs of the current users, to
keep materials up-to-date as well as to give students a better understanding
of the contents. All topics are comprehensively dealt with to provide
students with a firm grounding in the subject. Explanations of concepts and
principles are precise and written clearly and concisely with supportive
illustrations and examples. Examples and exercises have been carefully
graded to aid students in progressing within and beyond each level. Those
exercises marked with a require either more thinking or involve more
calculations. Numerous revision exercises are provided at appropriate
intervals to enable students to recapitulate what they have learnt. Some
interesting features of this series include the following: � an interesting
introduction at the beginning of each chapter complete with photographs or
graphics � brief specific instructional objectives for each chapter � Just
For Fun arouses the students� interests in studying mathematics � Thinking
Time encourages students to think creatively and go deeper into the topics �
Exploration provides opportunities for students to learn actively and
independently � For Your Information provides extra information on
mathematicians, mathematical history and events etc. � Problem Solving Tips
provides suggestions to help students in their thinking processes. We also
introduce problem solving heuristics and strategies systemically throughout
the series. � Your Attention alerts students to misconceptions.Known for its
unique “Special Topic” chapters and emphasis on everyday health concerns,
theFifth Edition of Biology of Humans: Concepts, Applications, and
Issuescontinues to personalize the study of human biology with a
conversational writing style, stunning art, abundant applications, and tools
to help you develop critical-thinking skills. The authors give you a
practical and friendly introduction for understanding how their bodies work
and for preparing them to navigate today's world of rapidly expanding—and
shifting—health information. Each chapter now opens with new “Did You Know?”
questions that pique your interest with intriguing and little-known facts
about the topic that follows. The Fifth Edition also features a new “Special
Topic” chapter (1a) titled “Becoming a Patient: A Major Decision,” which
discusses how to select a doctor and/or a hospital, how to research health
conditions, and more.Accessible but rigorous, this outstanding text
encompasses all of the topics covered by a typical course in elementary
abstract algebra. Its easy-to-read treatment offers an intuitive approach,
featuring informal discussions followed by thematically arranged exercises.
This second edition features additional exercises to improve student
familiarity with applications. 1990 edition.This text is designed for the
junior/senior mathematics major who intends to teach mathematics in high
school or college. It concentrates on the history of those topics typically
covered in an undergraduate curriculum or in elementary schools or high
schools. At least one year of calculus is a prerequisite for this course.
This book contains enough material for a 2 semester course but it is
flexible enough to be used in the more common 1 semester course.This
textbook provides a unified and concise exploration of undergraduate
mathematics by approaching the subject through its history. Readers will
discover the rich tapestry of ideas behind familiar topics from the
undergraduate curriculum, such as calculus, algebra, topology, and more.
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Featuring historical episodes ranging from the Ancient Greeks to Fermat and
Descartes, this volume offers a glimpse into the broader context in which
these ideas developed, revealing unexpected connections that make this ideal
for a senior capstone course. The presentation of previous versions has been
refined by omitting the less mainstream topics and inserting new connecting
material, allowing instructors to cover the book in a one-semester course.
This condensed edition prioritizes succinctness and cohesiveness, and there
is a greater emphasis on visual clarity, featuring full color images and
high quality 3D models. As in previous editions, a wide array of
mathematical topics are covered, from geometry to computation; however,
biographical sketches have been omitted. Mathematics and Its History: A
Concise Edition is an essential resource for courses or reading programs on
the history of mathematics. Knowledge of basic calculus, algebra, geometry,
topology, and set theory is assumed. From reviews of previous editions:
“Mathematics and Its History is a joy to read. The writing is clear, concise
and inviting. The style is very different from a traditional text. I found
myself picking it up to read at the expense of my usual late evening
thriller or detective novel. The author has done a wonderful job of tying
together the dominant themes of undergraduate mathematics.” Richard J.
Wilders, MAA, on the Third Edition "The bookis presented in a lively style
without unnecessary detail. It is very stimulating and will be appreciated
not only by students. Much attention is paid to problems and to the
development of mathematics before the end of the nineteenth century. This
book brings to the non-specialist interested in mathematics many interesting
results. It can be recommended for seminars and will be enjoyed by the broad
mathematical community." European Mathematical Society, on the Second
EditionUsing an extremely clear and informal approach, this book introduces
readers to a rigorous understanding of mathematical analysis and presents
challenging math concepts as clearly as possible. The real number system.
Differential calculus of functions of one variable. Riemann integral
functions of one variable. Integral calculus of real-valued functions.
Metric Spaces. For those who want to gain an understanding of mathematical
analysis and challenging mathematical concepts."The text is suitable for a
typical introductory algebra course, and was developed to be used flexibly.
While the breadth of topics may go beyond what an instructor would cover,
the modular approach and the richness of content ensures that the book meets
the needs of a variety of programs."--Page 1.Authors Ward Cheney and David
Kincaid show students of science and engineering the potential computers
have for solving numerical problems and give them ample opportunities to
hone their skills in programming and problem solving. NUMERICAL MATHEMATICS
AND COMPUTING, 7th Edition also helps students learn about errors that
inevitably accompany scientific computations and arms them with methods for
detecting, predicting, and controlling these errors. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.Give your students the solutions they
need to practice concepts independently. This Solutions Manual provides
detailed and complete solutions to the odd-numbered exercises and test
questions.New Syllabus Additional Mathematics (NSAM) is an MOE-approved
textbook specially designed to provide valuable learning experiences to
engage the hearts and minds of students sitting for the GCE O-level
examination in Additional Mathematics. Included in the textbook are
Investigation, Class Discussion, Thinking Time and Alternative Assessment
such as Journal Writing to support the teaching and learning of Mathematics.
Every chapter begins with a chapter opener which motivates students in
learning the topic. Interesting stories about mathematicians, real-life
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examples and applications are used to arouse students’ interest and
curiosity so that they can appreciate the beauty of Mathematics in their
surroundings and in the sciences. The use of ICT helps students to visualise
and manipulate mathematical objects more easily, thus making the learning of
Mathematics more interactive. Ready-to-use interactive ICT templates are
available at http://www.shinglee.com.sg/StudentResources/ The chapters in
the textbook have been organised into three strands — Algebra, Geometry and
Trigonometry and Calculus. The colours purple, green and red at the bottom
of each page indicate these.For courses in College Algebra. Show students
that our world is profoundly mathematical Bob Blitzer continues to inspire
students with his engaging approach to mathematics, making this beloved
series the #1 in the market year after year. Blitzer draws on his unique
background in mathematics and behavioral science to present a wide range of
vivid applications in real-life situations. Students of all majors stay
engaged because Blitzer uses pop-culture and up-to-date references to
connect math to students’ lives, showing that our world is profoundly
mathematical. With the new edition, Blitzer takes student engagement with
the mathematical world to a whole new level drawing from applications across
all fields as well as topics that are of interest to any college student
(e.g., student loan debt, grade inflation, sleep hours of college students).
Applications are also brought to life online in a new, assignable video
series that explore the entertaining and mathematical Blitzer Bonus boxes.
The new edition also aims to help more students to succeed in the course
with just-in-time support in the text — such as Brief Review of prerequisite
topics, Achieving Success boxes, and Retain the Concepts exercises — as well
as support within MyLab™ Math such as new concept-level videos, assignable
tools to enhance visualization, and more. Also available with MyLab Math
MyLab™ Math is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program designed
to work with this text to engage students and improve results. Within its
structured environment, students practice what they learn, test their
understanding, and pursue a personalized study plan that helps them absorb
course material and understand difficult concepts. Note: You are purchasing
a standalone product; MyLab does not come packaged with this content.
Students, if interested in purchasing this title with MyLab, ask your
instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors, contact
your Pearson representative for more information. If you would like to
purchase both the physical text and MyLab, search for: 0134765540 /
9780134765549 College Algebra Essentials Plus MyLab Math with Pearson eText
-- Access Card Package, 5/e Package consists of: 0134469291 / 9780134469294
College Algebra Essentials 0134757882 / 9780134757889 MyLab Math with
Pearson eText - Standalone Access Card - for College Algebra
EssentialsMathematical Recreations and Essays W. W. Rouse Ball For nearly a
century, this sparkling classic has provided stimulating hours of
entertainment to the mathematically inclined. The problems posed here often
involve fundamental mathematical methods and notions, but their chief appeal
is their capacity to tease and delight. In these pages you will find scores
of "recreations" to amuse you and to challenge your problem-solving
faculties-often to the limit. Now in its 13th edition, Mathematical
Recreations and Essays has been thoroughly revised and updated over the
decades since its first publication in 1892. This latest edition retains all
the remarkable character of the original, but the terminology and treatment
of some problems have been updated and new material has been added. Among
the challenges in store for you: Arithmetical and geometrical recreations;
Polyhedra; Chess-board recreations; Magic squares; Map-coloring problems;
Unicursal problems; Cryptography and cryptanalysis; Calculating prodigies;
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and more. You'll even find problems which mathematical ingenuity can solve
but the computer cannot. No knowledge of calculus or analytic geometry is
necessary to enjoy these games and puzzles. With basic mathematical skills
and the desire to meet a challenge you can put yourself to the test and win.
"A must to add to your mathematics library."-The Mathematics Teacher We are
delighted to publish this classic book as part of our extensive Classic
Library collection. Many of the books in our collection have been out of
print for decades, and therefore have not been accessible to the general
public. The aim of our publishing program is to facilitate rapid access to
this vast reservoir of literature, and our view is that this is a
significant literary work, which deserves to be brought back into print
after many decades. The contents of the vast majority of titles in the
Classic Library have been scanned from the original works. To ensure a high
quality product, each title has been meticulously hand curated by our staff.
Our philosophy has been guided by a desire to provide the reader with a book
that is as close as possible to ownership of the original work. We hope that
you will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and that for you it becomes an
enriching experience.According to the great mathematician Paul Erdös, God
maintains perfect mathematical proofs in The Book. This book presents the
authors candidates for such "perfect proofs," those which contain brilliant
ideas, clever connections, and wonderful observations, bringing new insight
and surprising perspectives to problems from number theory, geometry,
analysis, combinatorics, and graph theory. As a result, this book will be
fun reading for anyone with an interest in mathematics.New Syllabus
Mathematics Workbook (Express) is written in line with the new SingaporeCambridge GCE �O� Level Examination and the new initiatives of the Ministry
of Education. The workbook consists of exercises which prepare students for
their examinations. The more difficult questions are marked with an *. To
encourage student-centred learning, the workbook includes non-routine types
of worksheets that are classified under the section, Alternative Assessment.
These worksheets encourage students to learn independently through carefullyguided steps and the use of IT. Students are motivated to investigate
mathematical concepts with various methods and think critically, so that
they will understand and appreciate the concepts better. The teacher can
gauge the students� learning by assessing the work with the scoring rubric
found at the end of the relevant worksheets. The workbook is accompanied
with a CD-ROM that contains templates to be used with some worksheets. It is
hoped that with the use of various pedagogies, different types of students
will be inspired to achieve success in mathematics.This must-have manual
provides detailed solutions to all of the 200+ exercises in Dickson, Hardy
and Waters' Actuarial Mathematics for Life Contingent Risks, Second Edition.
This groundbreaking text on the modern mathematics of life insurance is
required reading for the Society of Actuaries' Exam MLC and also provides a
solid preparation for the life contingencies material of the UK actuarial
profession's exam CT5. Beyond the professional examinations, the textbook
and solutions manual offer readers the opportunity to develop insight and
understanding, and also offer practical advice for solving problems using
straightforward, intuitive numerical methods. Companion spreadsheets
illustrating these techniques are available for free download.The Targeting
Handwriting NSW Year 4 Student Book focuses on consolid ation of joining
skills, plus: teaching of trickier joins l ike joining to s, horizontal
joins to e, joined double f and joined ft students begin to assess their own
letter size and spacing, spac ing between words, and slope Handwriting is
one of the mos t crucial skills students will develop in primary school.
Targeting Hand writing covers the handwriting curriculum in a clear and
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structured way, with content directly linked to NSW syllabus outcomes.
Writing is a vit al, compelling form of communication. Children need to
write every day, for a variety of purposes and for a variety of audiences.
To be competen t writers, their handwriting needs to be fluent and legible.
The teachin g of handwriting is an essential part of the writing
curriculum.Build confidence for the latest Cambridge syllabus with the
clear, practice-based approach of the Complete Mathematics Revision Guide.
Supporting the Student Book, it is packed with clear explanations and
practice to support exam potential. It includes new chapters on Compound
Interest Formulas and Perpendicular Lines.The third edition of this highly
acclaimed undergraduate textbook is suitable for teaching all the
mathematics for an undergraduate course in any of the physical sciences. As
well as lucid descriptions of all the topics and many worked examples, it
contains over 800 exercises. New stand-alone chapters give a systematic
account of the 'special functions' of physical science, cover an extended
range of practical applications of complex variables, and give an
introduction to quantum operators. Further tabulations, of relevance in
statistics and numerical integration, have been added. In this edition, half
of the exercises are provided with hints and answers and, in a separate
manual available to both students and their teachers, complete worked
solutions. The remaining exercises have no hints, answers or worked
solutions and can be used for unaided homework; full solutions are available
to instructors on a password-protected web site,
www.cambridge.org/9780521679718.This book is an introduction to the language
and standard proof methods of mathematics. It is a bridge from the
computational courses (such as calculus or differential equations) that
students typically encounter in their first year of college to a more
abstract outlook. It lays a foundation for more theoretical courses such as
topology, analysis and abstract algebra. Although it may be more meaningful
to the student who has had some calculus, there is really no prerequisite
other than a measure of mathematical maturity.A groundbreaking introduction
to vectors, matrices, and least squares for engineering applications,
offering a wealth of practical examples.Thinking Mathematically is perfect
for anyone who wants to develop their powers to think mathematically,
whether at school, at university or just out of interest. This book is
invaluable for anyone who wishes to promote mathematical thinking in others
or for anyone who has always wondered what lies at the core of mathematics.
Thinking Mathematically reveals the processes at the heart of mathematics
and demonstrates how to encourage and develop them. Extremely practical, it
involves the reader in questions so that subsequent discussions speak to
immediate experience.New Syllabus Mathematics is a series of four books.
These books follow the Mathematics Syllabus for Secondary Schools,
implemented from 2007 by the Ministry of Education, Singapore. The whole
series covers the complete syllabus for the Singapore-Cambridge GCE �O�
Level Mathematics. The sixth edition of New Syllabus Mathematics retains the
goals and objectives of the previous edition, but has been revised to meet
the needs of the current users, to keep materials up-to-date as well as to
give students a better understanding of the contents. All topics are
comprehensively dealt with to provide students with a firm grounding in the
subject. Explanations of concepts and principles are precise and written
clearly and concisely with supportive illustrations and examples. Examples
and exercises have been carefully graded to aid students in progressing
within and beyond each level. Those exercises marked with a require either
more thinking or involve more calculations. Numerous revision exercises are
provided at appropriate intervals to enable students to recapitulate what
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they have learnt. Some interesting features of this series include the
following: � an interesting introduction at the beginning of each chapter
complete with photographs or graphics � brief specific instructional
objectives for each chapter � Just For Fun arouses the students� interests
in studying mathematics � Thinking Time encourages students to think
creatively and go deeper into the topics � Exploration provides
opportunities for students to learn actively and independently � For Your
Information provides extra information on mathematicians, mathematical
history and events etc. � Problem Solving Tips provides suggestions to help
students in their thinking processes. We also introduce problem solving
heuristics and strategies systemically throughout the series. � Your
Attention alerts students to misconceptions.Noted for its integration of
real-world data and case studies, this text offers sound coverage of the
theoretical aspects of mathematical statistics. The authors demonstrate how
and when to use statistical methods, while reinforcing the calculus that
students have mastered in previous courses. Throughout theFifth Edition, the
authors have added and updated examples and case studies, while also
refining existing features that show a clear path from theory to practice.
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